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Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

100 Days of School  
The Foundation students celebrated their first 100 days of school. The students looked sensational as 
they dressed as 100 years old. The students participated in some great activities that involved the     
number 100. Thank you to the Foundation staff for your work in organising and hosting this event. Thank 
you to the parents for supporting this day and dressing the students up!  
 
Foundation 2025  
We are finalising our enrolment information and have been able to accept all Foundation enrolments for 
2026.  
If you know anyone who hasn’t enrolled their child or is moving into the area, please contact the office 
to arrange a tour. 
 
Wellbeing Activities  
Lunchtime activities continue to be extremely popular with many students turning up to try their hand 
at chess or Uno. The construction activities on Thursday are always a big hit.  
A variety of supervised activities run every day to promote inclusivity and social connections. 
 
NAPLAN Results  
Parents of students in Year 3 and Year 5 will receive their child’s NAPLAN Individual Student Report this 
week. The assessments, conducted in March, covered Numeracy, Reading, Writing, and Conventions of 
Language (Spelling, Grammar, and Punctuation).  
We are extremely proud of all of our students and the hard work that they put into these one off tests. 
Thank you to all the staff who helped facilitate this and keep it as stress free as possible for our students. 
We had a very high participation rate this year with 100% of students completing most tests, which is 
amazing considering the amount of illness we had at that time. Our Year 3 reading data is amongst the 
highest in the state and significantly above similar schools and the state average. 
 
Road closure  
Ferrier Road will be closed between Monday 4th August and Friday 31st October, west of Hovea Grove. 
This is to allow for road reconstruction and upgrades to drainage, sewer and water assets. More  
information can be found inside the newsletter. 
 
After school supervision 
Parents and students are reminded that we have 3 supervised collection spots for after school. The front 
of the gym, the Foundation playground and the Station Rd gate. Students are not to wait for parents on 
the oval or internal playgrounds. The school is still responsible for your child even if they are being 
watched by another parent. 
 

 
Shane West  
Principal                                             
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IMPORTANT DATES 

AUGUST 
 

6th   Years 5-6 District Basketball  

  Parents Association– Zoom Meeting 7PM 

8th   Choir - Warrina Aged Care 

12th  Years 3-6 District Athletics 

14th   Year 1 Scienceworks Excursion 

15th  Kitchen Garden Grades 4B & 4C 

18th– 22nd Book Week 

21st   Years 5-6 District Volleyball 

22nd  Book Week Dress Up Day 

  Kitchen Garden Grades 4C & 4A 

27th  Year 5 Science Discovery Centre 

29th  Energy Breakthrough Bake Sale 

  Kitchen Garden Grades 4A & 4B 
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Chester Chatter 

Chester was delighted to hear his Foundation friends were celebrating their 100 Days 
of School. Always keen to be involved, he trotted off to join in the fun. He was a little 
surprised when he got there to find that his normally youthful looking friends were 
now holding walking sticks and seemed to have gone grey overnight! His worries were 
quickly alleviated when he realised they were just having a wonderful celebration and 
were still full of their usual energy and enthusiasm.  
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Notice To Residents 
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Attendance 

Top attendance tips for parents 
 
• Schools want to work in partnership with parents - act early if you have any concerns by   
      contacting your child’s school and asking for advice and support 
 
• Remember that every day counts 
 
• There is no safe number of days for missing school - each day a student misses puts     
      them behind, and can affect their educational outcomes and their social connectedness 
 
• Talk positively about school and the importance of attending every day 
 
• Open and prompt communication with your child’s school about all absences is a good   
      idea 
 
• Avoid making routine medical and dental appointments during the school day or  
     planning family holidays during the term 
 
• Seek help from your school if you are concerned about your child’s attendance and well  
      being. Schools want to work in partnership with parents to support student attendance  
      and wellbeing. 
 
Kerry Morris 
Mental Health and Wellbeing Leader 
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Wellbeing 
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Parents’ Association– Fundraiser 
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Parents’ Association– Book Club 

      11th August 



 

 

Page 10 

 

 
Parents’ Association– Meeting 
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 Energy Breakthrough 

  Term 3 Energy Breakthrough Bake Sale Friday 29th August 
 
This year, NGPS will be fielding two Human Powered Vehicle (HPV) teams at the upcoming 
Energy Breakthrough event. 
 

With guidance and support from adults, students are challenged to design and build an 
HPV, race it across three events, and create a display and presentation to present to a  
panel of judges. 
 

Each year, our teams must secure sponsorship from the local community. So far this year, 
we are grateful for the generous support from the following businesses: 
 
• BP Tyres (Vic) Pty Ltd 
• Sooner Transport 
• Darrson 
• Gisborne Laundromat 
•    Inspiring Vacations 
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Visual Arts - Celebrating Naidoc Week 

  BUSH MEDICINE PAINTINGS YEARS 3, 4, 5 & 6  
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Canteen 



 

 

Page 15 

 

 
Canteen 



 

 

Page 16 

 

 
Canteen 



 

 

Page 17 

 

 
Uniform Shop 

 

   UNIFORM SHOP WINTER WARMERS 
 
 

Winter Beanies $15.00 
Keep your head and ears toasty warm with our custom made NGPS beanies. 
Available online through Qkr! under uniform shop, or personal shopping  
Tuesdays 8.30am-11.30am. 
 

Polar Fleece Jackets $40.00 
Available in sizes 4, 6, 8, 10, 12 and 14. 
These are wonderfully warm and wash brilliantly.  Order now for Winter! 
 

Raincoats  $40.00 
Our raincoats are competitively priced. Navy blue showerproof outer fabric and fully 
lined, BODY AND SLEEVES, with microfleece to keep them warm. 
 

Lost Property 
 

Please remember to label all clothing and feel free to come & have a look for missing 
items in lost property. 
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Indoor Activities 
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 Camp Australia 
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 Community 


